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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
We hope you are all keeping well. 
 
Our Year 6 and some Year 5 pupils will be attending their residential next week (Monday – 
Wednesday) at Bewerley Park Centre. We will miss you!  Mr Jones will be posting regular 
tweets so that we can all follow the fun - please keep up-to-date on their adventures by 
checking out @NewcomenPS!  Have a great time everyone x 
 
Monday, 22 May 2023 – Eco Club will take part in a beach clean event after school, 
returning at approximately 5:30pm.  Thank you Eco Club. 
 
A polite reminder:  please ensure your children do not use the outside play equipment 
before or after school. During school time, when this equipment is in use, it is supervised 
by an adult – but not before and after school. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
In Assembly today, our children voted and decided on the name for our very special 
Family Day celebrating Newcomen’s 70th birthday: 

Newcomen’s Phenomenal Platinum Party! 
 
If you, or someone you know, would like a stall at our Phenomenal Platinum Party on  
7, July 2023, please contact the school (01642 484318) office@newcomen.rac.sch.uk) to 
let us know: 

 Your name 
 What you will be selling / promoting 

 How many tables / chairs you require 

 Any other special requirements 

There will be a small pitch fee charged this year depending on the size of your stall. 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Frankie Cree, Autumn Duncan, Charlie Wilson, 
Bethany Brogden, Annabelle Young and Connor Sharkey. Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Home Reading Award: 
100 times: Jesse Williams, Esmee Stockton, Jenson Raine, Logan Byrne and Frankie 
Flewker-Barker. 
150 times: Niall Robson.  
250 times: Silas Burnett. 
Well done to you all.  Keep reading and enjoying!   
Remember reading gives you knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
 
 
 

http://newcomenprimary/
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Out of School Achievements: 
Genesse Blackett - Jiu Jitsu star of the week for 2 weeks running; 
Leo Lucas-Barker – Paul Thornton under 18’s Cyclocross Trophy and 2nd place in the 
League 2000 overall points under 18’s; 
Jessica Lucas-Barker - Paul Thornton under 18’s female Cyclocross Trophy and stage 3 
swimming; 
Lola Oakley – making her Rainbow Promise. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to: Mr Riches‘s class with 100%.  Well done Class 8! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Miss Mrozik’s class. Well done Class 12! 
 
We have had a wonderful day today with our lunchtime and afternoon party celebrating the 
Coronation of King Charles III. Please see our Twitter for photos of all our lovely children 

dressed for the occasion with smiles and treats. 💜 💛 

 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
School closes for half term on Friday, 26 May 2023. 

Pupils return on Monday, 5 June 2023 

 

    
 


